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Jul 6th - Club Meeting - 6:30 PM
Blender Blitz at the Krussig’s

Jul 12th - Mini-Social at Hickory Tavern

Jul 23rd - Kelsey’s and Flatrock Playhouse
“You Can’t Take It With You”



Page 2

Ted's Corner

Summer is here and the days are getting shorter again.  We've had a lot of
activities this month and are planning a lot for next month as well.  The mini social at
Hop's was a huge success.  Willie Brahm, our ex-president form a while back, came all
the way from Florida just to be there.  We had the whole patio area to ourselves with
happy hour beer prices the whole time.

The pig roast was great with the weather just perfect.  Not too hot and not too
cold.  Special thanks go to Conni for putting it all together, to Pedro for the auction and to
all the members who donated their time and effort to get things done.

Please mark your calendars for August 10th at 5:30 for Music on Main in
downtown Spartanburg.  This is our annual big fundraiser that lets us have the parties and
outings that we participate in, many of which are subsidized by the club. It also supplies
the funds for our contributions to Special Olympics and the Art Center.  We need lots of
volunteers to man the ticket booths and concessions.  It's only a few hours and the music
is free.  Come out and support the club.

The next membership meeting will be at the Krussigs along with an indoor pool
party, blender blitz and pontoon rides on Lake Bowen, weather permitting.  Come and
join us.

Flat Rock Playhouse, You Can't Take It With You, on July 23rd has five tickets
left.  First come first serve.  Those that pay get the play.

The fall Roan Mountain trip is going fast.  Only two bedrooms left.  If you want
to go you need to act now.

Anyone having any items that belong to the Ski and Outing Club, such as pots,
utensils, beer taps, signs or left over members please call Doug Tinsley so that we can get
all the clubs belongings centrally located.  His number is 579-1051.

 As most of you know our big winter ski trip is for Aspen in February of 2001.
Sign up now and start saving your money.   For those of you who want to get a jump on
the season you may want to consider going to Steamboat for Crescents Ski Week on
December 2-9.  There are lots of lessons available and provides a good opportunity to get
in shape for Aspen.  Crescent is also sponsoring two other trips in the 2000-2001 season,
one to Banff & Lake Louise on January 27 - February 3 and a late season trip to the
northeast to Sunday River Maine on March 17 - 24.  The Sunday River trip sounds like a
real good value.  Let me know if you want additional information.

Del and Shelia Haynes are heading for the Highland Games on Grandfather
Mountain on Sunday July 9th.  They have some additional room in their van and are
willing to supply a ride for someone who wants to tag along and enjoy the games.  Call
Del (592-0047) if you are interested.

That's all for now.  Come and join us in the activities.

Ted
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JULY 6 MEETING 6:30 PM
ON LAKE BOWEN

AT THE HOME OF KARIN & ALOIS KRUSSIG
124 AMBER DRIVE

(SEE MAP ELSEWHERE IN NEWSLETTER)

Bring folding chairs, towels if you plan to swim in their beautiful

INDOOR POOL,
Aaaaaaannnnnnnnddddd . . .

A big ole blender of drinks to share.
The club will furnish everything else.

BLENDER BLITZ!
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YOU CAN'T TAKE IT WITH YOU !
A " CLASSIC COMEDY" THAT TRANSCENDS ALL TIMES, AWAITS YOU JU-
LY 23rd AT THE FLAT ROCK PLAYHOUSE. WHETHER YOU ARE A PATRON
OF THE ARTS OR A THEATRICAL NOVICE, YOU WON'T WANT TO MISS A
GREAT TIME AS WE ONCE AGAIN DO OUR "SUMMER STOCK THING".
AND, OF COURSE, NO S.S.O.C. OUTING IS COMPLETE WITHOUT FOOD!
THEREFOR, WE WILL KEEP OUR TRADITION OF "GORGING" OURSELVES
AT KELSEY'S TO FURTHER ENHANCE OUR AFTERNOON NAP (OOPS,
WE'RE NOT SUPPOSED TO SLEEP THROUGH THIS).
HESITATE, NOT, FOR SPACE IS LIMITED TO THE FIRST  TWENTY WHO
SIGN-UP AND PAY! CALL  CALL CONNI (592-3405), OR RESERVE YOUR
SPOT AT THE MEETING !



Page 5



Page 6

New Members

This year we have had a number of new members beginning with Virginia
Wilson.  Virginia is married to Mark Wilson and they have two children, Jason and
Kimberley.  Virginia is a non-skier who is into photography and gardening.  She moved
here from Michigan ten years ago and is a graduate of Michigan State (go Spartans).  She
has a degree in interior design.  Virginia also does scrapbooks for a living (you taking
notes Doug?).  She came to the club through Marcy.

Don and Mary Sasser went on the Utah ski trip with us.  They joined the club last
year.  Don is from Durham and May from New York state.  They have a lot of New
Hampshire skiing experience.  Don is a semi-retired accountant and Mary is a Nurse
Practitioner.  They live in Tryon and came to the ski club through the McCalls.

Kent and Lynn Davis live up in Travelers Rest near Glassy Mountain.  They are
animal lovers and have four dogs and three cats (don't drop off any more dogs or cats
near Glassy Mountain).  Both attended Auburn.  Kent is into hiking and tennis and is
looking for tennis buffs for the Roan Mountain weekend.  They both collect mushrooms,
some of which you can even eat.  They are not too big on skiing, but like to party.  Kent
works at Cryovac.

Our newest members are the Hartlines who are both retired school teachers.  They
moved here from Michigan about a year ago.  Joyce and Keith have three daughters and a
grandson.  They are non skiers and are into hiking, travel and movies.  Keith is interested
in getting into master gardening.  Maybe he can tell me why my tomatoes don't grow.
The Hartlines came to the ski and outing club through Wanda.

Don't forget the club is only as strong as the membership.  Pass the word to your
friends and coworkers about the activities that we enjoy in the Spartanburg Ski and
Outing Club.  It's a lot of fun and still the best deal around.  Get them to join.

Ted

August 3 Meeting
By the Lake at Furman University

Band Concert
Music of the British Isles

Bring a Picnic & Meet in Parking Lot
Near Appleby’s West 6:30 PM
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MUSIC ON
 MAIN

Thursday, August 10 is the day!
I have several sign ups already, but still need
some more.  Even if you don’t sign up to
help, just show up to relieve
someone or assist if needed.

This is the club’s biggest fund-
raiser, and we have always
done well in the past – let’s

keep the tradition going.  Vol-
unteers who have signed up, please plan
to meet at the usual corner about 5:30.
More details in the August newsletter.

Let’s pray for cool weather, lots of
patrons and

 DARK BEER !
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Lost and Found

As usual we had a few items found after the Pig Roast. Most have been reunit-
ed with their owners, but two have not.  One is a brown photo album and the other is a
man's right "Docker" shoe.  Not a pair mind you, just one shoe.  It's two toned and can
be retrieved by calling 592-3405.
 Also there are some lost items.  There were two grasshoppers attached to the
house that were removed and have disappeared.  I would like them returned ASAP.
 And if you were one of the few (excluding Taylor and Alison) that left your
cigarette butts in the yard, please come back and pick them up.  Your cooperation is
greatly appreciated.

Tent Rental
 Don't forget our club has a 18'x20' heavy duty tent for rent.  This offer is avail-
able to all club members.  Rent it for your parties, church events, family gatherings or
whatever you choose.  Cost is $25.00 and it's great shelter from the rain (if we ever get
any) and from the sun.  Contact me at 592-3405.
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HOW  ABOUT  A  TRIP  TO  THE  CANYONS
THIS  SUMMER?

No, it’s not to the Grand Canyon in Arizona or even Can-
yonlands in Utah, but right here in beautiful downtown

Spartanburg!  Come finish off our summer series of mini-
socials dining “al fresco”.

Wednesday, August 9, 2000  6:30 pm

Canyon’s
Located on the corner of E. Main and Pine Street, Canyon’s
offers a good variety on the menu and we will once again
be on the patio.  Happy hour is from 4:00 – 7:00, so take

advantage of that ..
Put this date on your calendar and sign up at the July or
August membership meeting.  You can always call me at
814-5372 or e-mail me at KimballA@msn.com for a last

minute change of mind!
  See you there!

(By the way, Music On Main is the next night – so we can see our ski club
buddies two nights in a row!)
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We Were Framed

Another Saturday night.  Another evening of fun!  We had a terrific group at
Shamrock Lanes on the 17th!  "Terrific" covers great bowlers and lots of entertainment.
Our high score winner was Wanda "I do this all the time" Meadows with a 189 and most
improved was Ted Mueller with a 73 pin spread with a high of 185.  Barbara Rogers won
most entertaining and won best sportsmanship (she said it had something to do with her
age).

Thanks to all who participated and for the great turn out at the Thai restaurant
afterwards.  The evening even produced 2 new members, Joyce and Keith Hartline,

If you have an idea for a special event please contact me - even if it's for another
bowling night!

Conni 592-3405

Special Offer

The Crescent Ski Council Racing Series and Subaru  of America have
teamed up for $735,000 in special prizes for CSC  Racers and CSC  club members.
All flight winners in the CSC  Racing Series will be awarded a SubaruÒ  / Crescent
Ski Council Purchase incentive Coupon (a $735 value). Many of the club members
from each of the CSC clubs will be given a SubaruÒ  / Crescent Ski Council incentive
Coupon. Before you sign the closing papers on your new SubaruÒ , contact your club
president and ask him for your Free 3-year / 36,000 - mile Preferred Maintenance
Plan Certificate.

Each club member must present the certificate to their SubaruÒ  Dealer at the
time of purchase, and have it validated.  For full details on the coverage offered, see
the Preferred Maintenance Plan brochure at your local SubaruÒ  dealer.  Call 1-800-
WANT-AWD for the name of the dealer nearest you.



Page 15

HOW ABOUT A BUCKET OF BOAT
TRASH?

The low tide special …. Come join us on Wednesday,
July 12 at Hickory Tavern Grill & Raw

Bar about 6:30 pm for an evening of
seafood delights (or other fare, if

you prefer).  Hickory Tavern is locat-
ed at 143 Fernwood Drive in Spartan-

burg (the old Dawg Gone), near the Fresh Market
Plaza.

There will be a sign-up sheet available at the July
membership meeting, or you may call me

at 814-5372 or e-mail me at
KimballA@msn.com for a last minute

reply.  The patio is reserved
for us, let’s hope we get anoth-

er “Hops” kind of night.
See you there!
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Annual Pig Roast
Well, if you're planning on attending this year you're already

too late.  The club held it's yearly summer blast on Memorial
weekend and if you weren't there you missed out on lots of fun and
side splitting entertainment.  The food, as usual, was the "Star" of the
party.  Once again Ted did a great job - who else could we get up at 6

AM to start cooking and stick with it all day?  Fortunately the weather was most
cooperative - it wasn't hot, humid or rainy.  Pedro entertained the crowd again with his
personal style of auctioneering.  A lot of people got some great deals.  Many thanks to all
of you who turned out and supported the club - whether it was by just coming, bringing a
friend(s), donating something for the auction or buying an item or buying the extra pork.
Support and camaraderie are just two of the many things this club is about.

Conni

If you didn’t make June’s mini-social at Hop’s, you
missed a good one.  There were 24 of us

dining on the patio including little
Mario and a special guest

appearance from Wilhelm, who
was in town on business.

This month it’s at Hickory
Tavern – let’s keep that

  attendance up …
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Hats off to:

All the many volunteers it took to put together the annual Pig Roast last month.
Whether you came on Friday to set up or Sunday to clean up your work was extremely
appreciated.  The hardest work fell on Saturday.  I cannot begin to thank you enough.  I
want you all to know it was a group effort and no one person could have done it alone.
Volunteering from the Board were:

Herb Lindsay Barbara Rogers
Joy Bobo Mike Rogers
Bryan Bobo Del Haynes
Taylor Bomar Shelia Haynes
Alison Kimball (and my personal favorite)
Doug Tinsley Ted Mueller

Many thanks also go to many Non-Board members who were kind enough to
give of their time to help out on this event:

Jill Menzel Mariel Hunkeler
Dagmar Lindsay Robert Voll
Martha Tinsley Vilma Voll
Cici DeFreitas Karin Krussig

And of course a special thanks goes to the man with a flair for talking, our
favorite auctioneer, Pedro McGuire.

Please know volunteers are needed for many events so don't be a stranger.  You
may even have some fun you didn't know you were missing.

Conni

Plan on sipping a beer at the Tryon Movie Theater Sunday
August 20th.  We don’t know what movie will be playing, but
that doesn’t matter because the beer will taste great!
Afterwards we can move down to the Sidestreet Restaurant
where they serve terrific pizza.

Herb Lindsay



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2000-2001
POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
PAST PRESIDENT JOY BOBO 433-0802
VICE PRESIDENT DEL HAYNES 592-0047
TREASURER SHELIA HAYNES 592-0047
SECRETARY CHARLES DARLING 574-0376
MEMBERSHIP TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
ADVERTISING PAT PARKER 585-5585 433-2460
PUBLICITY MARCY CASSADY 585-1718 596-3114
FUNDRAISING BRYAN BOBO 433-0802 433-8640
NEWSLETTER TAYLOR BOMAR 576-3776 574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS BARBARA ROGERS 578-0618
SOCIAL ALISON KIMBALL 814-5372 503-5900
DAY TRIPS JOY BOBOs 433-0802
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT CAROL McCALL 828-859-5500
OVERNIGHT TRIPS MIKE ROGERS 578-0618 848-6514
RACING MARK McCALL 828-859-5500 828-859-5839
SCRAPBOOK DOUG TINSLEY 579-1051
SPECIAL EVENTS CONNI HARRELL 592-3405

HERB LINDSAY 576-0322

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304


